

Governor Sean Parnell STATE OF ALASKA

August 1, 2014

Mr. Patrick Simpson Lost Lake Run 4200 Shoshoni Avenue Anchorage, AK 99516

Dear Participants, Organizers, and Sponsors,

Thank you for demonstrating your dedication to aiding and supporting those with cystic fibrosis (CF) through the Lost Lake Run. Your efforts positively impact many individuals with this devastating and life-threatening disorder, as well as their families.

On behalf of Alaskans, I appreciate all who have taken part in the Lost Lake Run over more than two decades, generating hundreds of thousands of dollars for the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation. Thank you for living beyond yourselves as you run for this great cause and build a strong community.

I wish you all the best for a successful event and in the ongoing work to control and prevent cystic fibrosis.

Best regards,

Sean Parnell Governor